
		 

Each class will have a designated time each morning for the children to enjoy a snack they 

have brought from home. Sometimes we will enjoy snack outdoors picnic-style, or 
indoors seated at tables. Regardless of the day, families should pack a small snack, 
something easy for your child to manage, following any allergy guidance in your 

classroom. See below for ideas and our guidelines.  
What should I pack for snack? 
This is one of the most popular 
questions parents ask us. To help 
make it simple, we have created this 
list of favorites over the years with 
the input of parents, teachers and a 
nutritionist. We suggest packing a 
small handful from Column A (carb/
dairy/crunchy) and one from 
Column B (fruits/vegetables) for 
each day. On Fridays, fresh challah 
will also be provided to each class 
by the Nursery School on Shabbat, 
so take that into account with your 
snack planning. 

How should I package the snack? To help your child enjoy snack no matter where we choose to eat 
it,  we suggest a small container that can hold all items like this one. If your child stays for lunch, you 
can put it inside their lunchbox labeled as “snack”, or simply place in their backpack for the day. Please 
be sure all containers are well-labeled, including your child’s water bottle! 

Is there anything I cannot pack? Please do not send in peanuts, anything containing peanuts or 
treyf (shellfish and pork). The Temple and Nursery School maintains a peanut-free environment 
whenever possible. Home baked items must not contain peanuts or peanut products. Treyf (pork and 
shellfish) foods are also not permitted in accordance with Jewish tradition. Teachers will notify parents 
about allergies in the class that may need to be considered when packing snack, but because students 
are bringing their own snacks, that will be limited.  THANK YOU!
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